
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Truck yards
Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 8:35:36 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Lonnie Prior 
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 7:15 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Truck yards

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Children should not grow up with diesel fumes in their backyards. The truck run for long periods in the winter. The
roads are not constructed to carry the loads of these trucks. The truck belong in industrial areas not beside our home.
Please stop the truck yards beside residential homes. Many thanks Lonnie Prior Sent from my iPhone

mailto:Clerks@vaughan.ca
mailto:John.Britto@vaughan.ca
brittoj
CW(1)




